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The services Chintimini provides for the Willamette Valley are critical for our area’s 

wildlife. I have supported this organization for years-both financially and as a 

volunteer-and I am amazed at how much they accomplish on such a shoe string 

budget. As wildlife continues to lose its habitat and have more encounters with an 

increasing population, we need organizations like Chintimini to treat injured and 

orphaned animals as well as educate the public on how to coexist and appreciate 

wildlife. As a life-long educator, I understand the importance of having a nature 

center as a means of allowing people to see Chintimin’s wildlife ambassadors and to 

learn more about the important work they are doing. Please support this bill.  


